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5 December 2016 
 

Christmas Concert 2016 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As noted in the last newsletter, our School Christmas Concert will be held on the 
evening of Wednesday 7 December.  
 
The concert will be held in the Warragamba Public School Hall. 
 
Students will be required to be at Warragamba Public School by 6.00pm and will go 
with their teachers to prepare for the concert.  
 
The concert will begin at 6.30pm.  
 
It is anticipated that the concert will conclude between 7.30pm and 8.00pm. 
 
The concert will be free. Our P&C will be selling tickets for the Christmas raffle and 
would appreciate your support in raising valuable funds for our students. This raffle 
will be drawn on Friday at the Presentation Assembly. 
 
Our P&C will also be providing a BBQ from 5.00pm. Notes have gone home 
regarding this BBQ, as orders will be pre-placed. We look forward to sharing a BBQ 
dinner with as many families as possible before the concert. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at Warragamba Public School to celebrate the 
approach of the Christmas period. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark Davies     
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